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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well.  I am writing to inform you about an important matter regarding our 
school’s funding and to share some exciting incentives we have planned. 
 

On Thursday 17 January, all pupils who are entitled to free school meals are encouraged to purchase an 
item from one of our food outlets.  This could be something as simple as a bottle of water or a cookie, and 
purchases can be made before school, lunchtime, or after school.  By ensuring that all eligible pupils make 
use of their entitlement, we can access the full funding available to the school.  This funding is crucial in 
supporting our efforts to provide the best possible resources, opportunities, and facilities for all our pupils. 
 

To encourage participation: 
 

• All pupils entitled to free school meals who purchase something on the day will be entered into a prize 
draw, where five lucky winners will receive an increased lunch allowance on a day of their choice. 

• We will also be running a pizza promotion at our food outlets, providing a delicious option for all 
pupils to enjoy. 

 

In addition, all pupils, not just those entitled to free school meals, will have the chance to win a £50 Amazon 
voucher.  To be entered into this prize draw, pupils simply need to ensure they are in school and punctual 
throughout the day. 
 

We are excited to provide these opportunities and hope they encourage students to participate fully.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us secure vital funding and for encouraging your child to 
take part in these initiatives. 
 

And finally, advanced notice that we have a training afternoon on Wednesday 5 February which means we 
will be dismissing pupils at the end of Period 4 at 12.05 pm.  All pupils will be able to purchase lunch at 
break time. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
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